

First
Presbyterian
Church

Easter Lily Bulletin

April 17, 2022

The beautiful cross of lilies on the Chancel is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of the Temple and Wilson families.

The lovely lilies enhancing our worship today have been given to the glory of God and in loving memory of...

Ronnell D. Belton by his family

Mr. & Mrs. George Brannon and Mr. & Mrs. Owen Blount by the Blount family

Marie Louise Crane by Kathleen Harris

"Nat Nat" by Susie Crews, Natalie and grandkids

Tim Hooker by Judy Hooker and family

Lillian & John Hooker and Rosemary & Bill Haley, our parents by Judy Hooker and family

Mr. & Mrs. R. V. Nostrandt by Dr. Jeanne Nostrandt

Bill Fitzgerald by the Keith Walden family

Donald and Florence Rochford by Jackie Rochford

The lovely lilies enhancing our worship today have been given to the glory of God and in honor of...

Gloria Austin by her family

Betty Fitzgerald by Keith Walden family

Our Children by Elizabeth & Keith Walden

Our Grandchildren by Elizabeth & Keith Walden

Our First Presbyterian Church family by Hampton and Barbara Wilkins

The teachers of The Outlook Class by Dr. & Mrs. C. B. Strange

Betzy Wilson by her family

Alice M. Bradshaw Suzanne and John McWhorter by Sam and Becky Meadema